
Enable Oklahoma Intrastate Transmission, LLC (EOIT): Line 25 Maintenance Pig 

Update – 5/15/2022 
EOIT is terminating the posting for the Line 25 Maintenance Pig scheduled for May 17, 2022.   
 
Original Posting – 4/25/2022 
 
This notice is to inform all parties of maintenance pigging on EOIT’s Line 25 on May 17, 2022.  
For the Gas Day of May 17, 2022 EOIT will not be accepting nominations at the following 
meters: 
 

• EPNG Ilearwas – Meter 30911 

• PEPL Beckham – Meter 31252 

• NGPL Beckham – Meter 31799 
 
 
Please note that EOIT will endeavor to notify shippers as soon as possible of any changes 
regarding this event by updating this posting.  We recognize the challenges associated with this 
outage and appreciate your cooperation and understanding.  If you have any questions, please 
contact your Short-Term Marketing Representative. 
 

 


